NAMI Regular Meeting Oct. 10, 2017.

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 P.m. by President Mick Fiocchi.

Those in attendance were: Mick Fiocchi, Mary Satterlee, Mary Wright, Dan Rondello, Bob Mangles, and Pat Marquart.

Absent were: Pam Morton, Maggie Peterson, Sue Janik, Jim Skubal, Jeanne Pederson, and Mary Lee Cox.

Fiocchi spoke on having a monthly meeting committee.

Linda Renn arrived at 6:08 p.m.

Rondello mentioned paying a fee to get our own website domain name.

Wright made a motion to have a domain name for our website. "naminorthernlakes.org" it will be \$10 a month. Mangles seconded the motion and it was approved.

Rondello mentioned having the steering committee discuss a grand opening plan.

The September minutes will be tabled to The November meeting.

Rondello and Fiocchi also mentioned activities and people who have been brought down to the drop-in center.

Mary Lee Cox has been able to have various restaurants contribute food for the drop-in center.

Fiocchi stated that he will put out a fundraising letter.

Wright and Satterlee spoke of the need to give them new addresses for people to attend the gala.

Satterlee gave the treasury report. As of Sept. 1, 2017 we have \$6,772.15 in checking, \$27,481.11 in savings, and \$9,373.97 in the drop-in center fund.

Fiocchi got some information on "Disability Assistance For Wisconsin."

Fiocchi, Rondello, Mary Lee Cox, Sue Janik, and Tory Stefonek gave presentations to The Ascension Behavorial Health Department.

Our upcoming programs will be: Justin Pitlik in October, we will have our annual Xmas party in December. And Fiocchi will check with Maggie Peterson about November.

Absences were excused for Jim Skubal, Mary Lee Cox, Jeanne Pederson, and Pam Morton. Wright made the motion to approve the absences. Seconded by Rondello and approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.